
 
Barnstable Youth Commission Minutes 

February 23, 2021 ~ 6:30 P.M. - 7:30 P.M. – Zoom meeting 
 
 
A quorum being duly present, Lucas McCauley called the meeting to order at 6:32 p.m. via Zoom virtual meeting.  
Notice of Recording:  Yes – Meeting being recorded through Zoom and audio recording for minutes. 
 
Roll Call: 
Present:  Lucas McCauley (Chair), Lily Beal – arrived late (Vice – Chair), Piper Hunt, Luc-Andre Sader, Connor 
O’Reilly, Julianna O’Reilly, Nina Barrette, Jenna Schmidt, Mark Beal, Madeline Noonan (Director of  Community 
Services), Deputy Chief  Jean Challies (Barnstable Police Dept.), Patti Machado (Director of Recreation) 
 
Absent:  Brenden Dowling, Isabelle Rudy, Alexandra Stampfl, Michaela Stampfl, Officer Brian Morrison, Kip Diggs 
(Adult Advisor), and Jen Cullum (Town Council Liaison) 
 
Guest:  Town Council President Matt Levesque 
 
Julianna O’Reilly made a motion to approve the minutes from February 9, 2021 meeting.  Luc-Andre Sader 
seconded.  All in favor.  Motion passed.   
 
Public Comment:  
 None 
 
Old Business:   

A. Comprehensive Waste Water Management Plan - Discussion 
• Subcommittee (Luc, Nina, Julianna and Lucas) will meet via Zoom on February 25th at 6:00 p.m. to 

discuss making a video that can be presented to the elementary schools, YCAN, and other interested 
venues.   

• The video will combine the Waste Water Management Plan and the Climate change program. 
B. Climate Change  

• Combine with Waste Water Management Plan 
C. Recreation Commission Liaison – Lucas McCauley 2/1/21 

• Lily Beal will attend the next Rec Commission meeting on March 1, 2021.   
D. Youth Summit - update 

• Youth Summit will be held on March 3, 2021.  Time is tentatively set for 1:40 p.m. to 2:50 p.m. 
• Amy Harwood worked diligently on the flyer and it has been sent out. 
• Lucas McCauley will introduce Cliff Crosby. 

E. One Love 
• Behind the Post is this year’s presentation via a Zoom Webinar 
• Training (3 hours) will be held on Wednesday, February 24, 2021 at 3:30 via Zoom.   
• The school has put some roadblocks in place regarding this program.  Discussion took place on how to 

push past the blocks.     
•  

New Business: 
A. Matters not reasonably anticipated by the Chair 

• Due to his schedule, Brenden Dowling has not been able to attend any meetings.  With this in mind, he 
submitted his letter of resignation.  This opens a spot for a student interested in becoming a 
Commissioner.  Patti will contact Jessica Rapp-Grassetti. 
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• Paula Hersey sent out flyer announcing a Live by The Sea photo contest. Include this in the Climate 
Control Sub-committee and use the video to enter the contest.  

• Mark Ells, Town Manager, has asked the Youth Commission to review and see how they would be able 
to assist Cheryl Osimo, Cape Coordinator of Silent Spring Institute’s education and outreach efforts.  
Patti will reach out to Ms. Osimo to see what she needs from the Youth Commission and possibly invite 
her to the next Commission meeting on March 9, 2021. 

 
 
Julianna O’Reilly made a motion to adjourn.  Mark Beal seconded.  All in favor.  Meeting adjourned at 7:23 p.m. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Trisha Otto 
Trisha Otto 
Financial Supervisor 
HYCC/Recreation Division 
 

Next meeting – March 9, 2021 @ 6:30 p.m. Via Zoom 
Meeting ID: 990 0719 6261 

Passcode:  431641 


